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National Severe Weather Warning Service

Chief Forecasters Assessment
A frontal system will bring a further spell 
of rain to parts of Wales and northwest 
England later today. This is likely to be 
heavy at times and lead to 20-30mm 
falling in just a few hours, and locally in 
excess of 60mm over high ground in 
Snowdonia and Cumbria.  The heaviest 
rain should clear by midnight, but there is 
the potential for some localised surface 
water flooding, which could persist into 
Friday morning.

The Met Office have issued a Yellow Warning of Rain

Valid from 15:00 on Thu, 15th Aug 2013 until 23:59 on Thu, 15th Aug 2013

Heavy rain is expected to arrive later this afternoon and persist through much of this 
evening.

The public should be aware of the potential for some minor disruption to travel due to 
localised flooding.

For more details please go to:
http://www.metoffice.gov.uk/public/weather/warnings
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For the following areas

• North West England

   • Blackpool

   • Cumbria

   • Lancashire

• Wales

   • Conwy

   • Gwynedd

• Yorkshire & Humber

   • North Yorkshire


